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December 19, 2019 

To whom it may concern, 

This letter serves as confirmation that the board of Tipping Point 
Community, a California nonprofit public benefit corporation, has approved a grant 
of up to $3 million to the San Francisco Department of Public Health (DPH) to 
support the creation of a second Hummingbird psychiatric respite site. 

The gift will include funding related to siting, renovations, start·up costs, 
and operating costs for the new site for 18 months, as agreed upon with DPH. 

Sincerely, 

Liz Bender 

Chief Operating Officer 

MAKE POVERTY PREVENTABLE 
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